
Tuesday, April 02, 2024

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PRESS STATEMENT
CONGRATULATION TO THE NEW PRESIDENT

OF
THE REPUBLIC OF SENEGAL H.E BASSIROU DIOMAYE DIAKHAR FAYE

Greetings from the Africa Christian Professionals Forum [ACPF].

ACPF congratulates the New President of the Republic of Senegal, H.E Bassirou Diomaye
Diakhar Faye. Your election is a confirmation of the confidence and hope that the great
people of Senegal have in your leadership and ability to steer the country to greater heights
of development.

At ACPF, we pray and wish you God’s wisdom, grace and guidance as you commence this
noble and high calling. May Senegal and its people prosper under your stewardship.

We stand ready to collaborate and work closely with your administration to address the
challenges facing our nation and to work together towards building a stronger, more
prosperous Senegal and Africa for all.

We are all hopeful that under your enlightened leadership, Senegal will make significant
strides in all areas and will play a central role in promoting peace, stability, and development
across the continent.

Congratulations once again on this historic election.

SIGNED BY
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For media inquiries, please contact us at info@acpf.africa or acpf.africa@gmail.com
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